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Enjoying sunshine and fresh air at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

Some of our residents at Lulworth House Residential Care Home have been making the most of the recent warmer weather

by enjoying daily walks around the block.

In the past, Joyce used to work as a Welfare Assistant, helping with disabled children, so she always likes to help out, and last week

she assisted our staff with pushing Ivy in her wheelchair, to go out for a nice walk in the fresh air. Thank you Joyce!

We do love the sunshine and have been out in our garden, enjoying nice cups of tea and lovely chats about the past.

We like to say hello to our rabbits too!

 

 

 


